
Acme Business Association Distributes $6,000 in 2015 Acme 
Fall Festival Proceeds 

 
ACME, Mich., November 13, 2015 --- On Wednesday, November 4, 2015, the Acme Business 
Association presented a portion of proceeds from its Fifth Annual Acme Fall Festival, held September 26, 
2015, to five area non-profit organizations. Checks totaling $6,000 were presented to the following. 
 

 Rail & Trails Rider 4-H Club, Williamsburg: $520 

 Classic Country 4-H Club, Traverse City: $520 

 Country Cousins 4-H Club, Williamsburg: $520 

 Yuba Historic Society: $2,220 

 Mt. Holiday Ski & Recreation Area: $2,220 
 
“The reason behind the Acme Fall Festival is community. Sharing these funds with local non-profits 
makes all the work that went into this year’s festival worthwhile,” said Kara Peck, who served as Chair of 
the 2015 Acme Fall Festival.  
 
The 4-H groups all assisted in the Acme Fall Festival children’s area; each club plans to use the funds 
received to support their clubs’ programs. The Yuba Historic Society intends to use the funds to continue 
restoration and preservation of the historic Yuba School, which was built circa 1859. Mt. Holiday will use 
the funds to help underwrite equipment rentals and outerwear for economically disadvantaged youth. 
 
Approximately 6,000 persons attended this year’s Acme Fall Festival, held a Flintfields Horse Park in 
Williamsburg.  
 
Sponsors of the 2015 Acme Fall Festival included: 
Bob Evans 
Chemical Bank 
Ginop Sales 
Grand Traverse Regional Land Conservancy 
Grand Traverse Resort and Spa 
Grand Traverse Town Center 
Great Lakes Potato Chip Co. 
LochenHeath Golf Club 
Meijer  
Northwoods Soda 
Radio North 
Tom's Food Markets 
Turtle Creek Casino & Hotel 
TV9&10 News 
Visitors Media 
 
Organized by the Acme Business Association as a community festival that celebrates the season and the 
area, the Acme Fall Festival has become an annual signature event for the growing community located 
east of Traverse City. 
 
The Acme Fall Festival is held annually on the fourth Saturday of September. Plans are already underway 
for next year’s Acme Fall Festival that will be held on Saturday, September 24, 2016.  
 
For more information, go to the Acme Business Association’s website at www.discoveracme.com  or visit 
the Acme Fall Festival’s Facebook page at www.facebook.com/pages/Acme-Fall-
Festival/234126096628760 
 

### 

http://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.discoveracme.com%2F&h=mAQFpsHOo&enc=AZNowlf81sBb9xhzL_CvMualolqs0kPXmwEK31aQwSyMocuD3-3k7VCrGdohrS42akJqbuXDgBG5JeZy_wMpTFljSj3XhTlbLY9YIa7PS54JuYQjBdagMhvjj5en95rgRR7rWnfjwgVl4ohOGWrFzDhA&s=1
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Acme-Fall-Festival/234126096628760
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Acme-Fall-Festival/234126096628760

